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Half term
We did it! A whole half term of

blended learning! Well done to all of

you parents who are home-schooling.

We know it is not easy, but you did it!

A huge thank you to all of the staff

who have gone above and beyond to

maintain a high standard of learning

for the pupils, going beyond their

comfort zones and embracing

technology in ways we have never

used it before.

It may have been a strange half term,

but it has most definitely been a

successful one!

We know you can’t go on holiday, go

on any day trips or even visit one

another’s houses over half term, but

we hope you have a good break and

spend some quality time together as a

family. The children all loved No

Screen Day on Wednesday, so maybe

you could use some of those ideas?

Have a lovely week!

Parent/Pupil Consultations
The booking system for next half term’s

parent/pupil consultations opened at

lunchtime today. These will take place by

video call, using the same system as we

used in the Advent Term.

These conversations will allow teachers,

parents and pupils to discuss what

learning has taken place since Christmas

and how we can support your child going

forward.

Teachers have different slots available

during the 5 school days beginning on

Wednesday 24th February to avoid

clashes with live lessons and other

commitments.

If you have siblings at the school, please

make sure that you do not book slots at

the same time.
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved 

you, so you must love one another. 35 If you have love for one another, then 

everyone will know that you are my disciples.”
John 13:34-35

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 12th

February

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

Wednesday 

24th –

Tuesday 2nd

March

Parent/Pupil 

Consultations

EYFS Sienna

Fateh

Year 1 Bodhi

Matthew

Year 2 Eathen

Ella

Year 3 Dilan

Adam

Year 4 Sam

Reece

Year 5 Skylar-Jade

Zuzia

Year 6 Daria

Emma

Half term is the perfect opportunity for

your child to make their meditation

box as part of our Lent project. You

will have received an envelope

containing all of the resources and

instructions are on Class Dojo School

Story. Don’t forget to send photos on

Class Dojo portfolio We can’t wait to

see them!

Meditation Boxes


